






































3/5/2018 0076-18 - comments

)076-18

Jay Chee <ceejaye82@yahoo.com>

Sun 3/4/2018 5:12 PM

lo.comments <comments@navajo-nsn.gov>;

Greetings!

On behalf of the Community of lyai  to, we support Legislation 0076-18, as we agree with the Toadlena/Two Grey Hill Chapter,
that the five year time period is too short of a time. However, we would like to suggest that the Land Use Plan be reevaluated at
the apterlevel yearly, as the apters may forget the Land Use Plan until re-certifications are due, every ten (10) years.

Thank you for allowing e to subm 3 comment on behalf of the community | represent pertaining to Legislation 0076-18.
Respectfuily,
Jay Chee

CLUP C'  imittee President
lyanbito Chapter, ENA

https://webmail.navajo-nsn.gov/owa/#viewmodel=ReadMessageltem&ltemID=AAMKADBMMzM3ZjNMLTdMN2ZMINGIXNSThZTAyL TcOMGUyOTQzZjQ...  1/1




	Exhibit A

